
FRIENDS OF WPE SCHOOL COUNCIL MINUTES

February 12th , 2021
1. Welcome! Call to order- 7:10pm

Attendees: Shelbie Kendall, Courtney Mee, Denay Oliver, Stephanie Arnold, Katharyn
Blades, Brianne Lindsay, Ron Eberts, Matt Gould.
2. Additions to the Agenda -none
3. Approval of the Agenda- Shelbie & Denay
4. Approval of Previous Minutes- Shelbie & Denay.

5. Old Business
● Little Caesars

○ sell March14-24th-final online Mar 27, del Apr 11
■ Flyers with letters to be sent out either just before winter break or

as soon as we return.
● Hanging Baskets

○ Delivery May 26th
■ Karen with firm up selling dates as we get closer to the fundraiser and

ensure we get all the flyers and selling materials we need
● Loveable Labels

○ May 19th-June 1st
○ Fundraiser 100% online and everything is shipped for free to each household

● Memory Books Approved

6. New Business
● Hot Lunch dates set up until end of the year

○ Quiznos, Papa Johns, Chopped Leaf, Boston Pizza
■ Parents concern with the kids eating lunch from 1230-1300 having cold

food. Not an issue next month with quiznos as they are sandwiches but
will contact papa johns for April to see if we can possibly have 2 separate
deliveries or brainstorm ideas to boost lunch quality

7. Treasurer Report - Crystal
● Account Balances

○ Crystal not in attendance but will get them for next meeting

Matt Gould asked how students and staff are handling the change in covid restrictions within the
school in relation to masking.

● Katharyn said there are still 5-10ish kids in certain classes choosing to wear a
mask depending on the activity and they support whatever decision children and
their families make in that regard. Otherwise not much change as Pre K-Grade 3
did not have mask requirements before. Teachers still are wearing masks in
accordance with current restrictions and they have not noticed much of an impact



either positively or negatively within the school. Kids are still being offered masks
daily and second covid test kits went home with families that requested them.

● Matt is looking forward to spending more time within the schools when he can,
even via zoom sessions.

Next Meeting: March 22nd, 2022


